
 

 
 
 

 

April 6, 2015 
 

Dear Members of the Sunray ISD Board of Trustees, 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to work in the Sunray community and in the 
school. 

 
It is my honor and privilege to recommend the following staff members for 
Contract Renewal: Cindy Franklin, Julie Logsdon, Kim Rousser, Brenda 
Stringer, Maegan Hulett and Terri Teig. 

 
I work with a staff dedicated to the improvement of education and of the 
lives of their students. I appreciate the opportunity to work with a 
professional, compassionate, and efficient staff. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Stephanie Hund 
Director, NWTSSA 
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